
HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE COUNTY OF CONTRA COSTA 
 

TO:  BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS     

 
FROM:  Joseph Villarreal, Executive Director     
 
DATE:  December 11, 2018 
  
SUBJECT: STATUS REPORT ON THE RICHMOND HOUSING AUTHORITY  
 
SPECIFIC REQUEST(S) OR RECOMMENDATION(S) & BACKGROUND AND JUSTIFICATION 
 
I. RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
RECEIVE oral report on the status of the possible dissolution of the City of Richmond's housing authority 
and how this may affect the Housing Authority of the County of Contra Costa (HACCC). 
 
II. FINANCIAL IMPACT: 
 
If the City of Richmond ever dissolved their housing authority, the financial effect on HACCC would vary 
based on the financial condition of the Richmond Housing Authority at the time it was dissolved and the 
course of action sought by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development and the City of 
Richmond as well as the course of action taken by HACCC. 
 
III. REASONS FOR RECOMMENDATION/BACKGROUND 
 
Staff will provide an oral update on the status of the possible dissolution of the City of Richmond's housing 
authority.  
 
IV. CONSEQUENCES OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
 
None. Information item only. 


